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Chris,

| hope this drawing answers your questions regarding the garage height. We would
need the extra 1 foot in height as to frame the garage correctly and to accommodate a
garage door operator. The present height is inadequate for either and if you look at the
picture sent in with the demo permit is explains more.

Thank You,

Randy Johnson

E.G. Johnson Co.
egjbuilders@aol.com
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